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Su Ming Chen, 2007-08 District Governor   
 Yung-Hsiang Pan, 2007-08 District Youth Exchange Chair 

 
RE:  Youth Exchange Certification 
 
Dear District Governor Chen and Rotarian Pan: 
 
Greetings. We would like to thank all of the Rotarians in District 3510 who have 
participated in Rotary Youth Exchange over the past year and who have contributed 
to this outstanding program. 
 
District  3510’s certification application has been reviewed, and we are pleased to 
notify you that District 3510 has met the minimum requirements for certification of 
its Youth Exchange program. 
 
Please accept our congratulations and gratitude for your district’s commitment to 
strengthening youth protection measures in Youth Exchange. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

   
Christine Evans     
Supervisor      
Youth Exchange, RI Programs  

 

cc: Steel Wan-Te Lin, Multidistrict Chair  
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